UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting July 19, 1976 12:00 Noon, Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Hart, Kovnat, MacPherson,

Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Parnall, Romero, Simson,

Teitelbaum; Student Representative Hollander

Dean Hart called the meeting to order.

The faculty discussed first-year students who had failed to maintain a 2.0 average. The faculty decided that the following individuals should be allowed to continue in the law school on a probationary status:

Dennis Martinez
Allan Toledo
Gilbert Baca
Francis Skenandore
Catherine Aguilar
Robert Aragon

Ben Gonzales /
James McKay'
Enrique Blea /
Corliss Thalley 2000 1133
Ronald Koch

The following students must petition the faculty if they wish to continue:

Pedro Palacios Nancy Jackson Elizabeth Jeffries Ethelinda Dietz Joseph Cabarrus 6 Carol Dentz
Margaret Romero

The faculty will meet on August 2, 1976, to consider any petitions filed by these students.

Respectfully submitted,

Frederick M. Hart